Summer Notes

Annexation Update

The Board would like to remind the members of the community that the Planning Commission dealing with the annexation of the property south of Abiqua Heights will meet July 9 (this coming Tuesday) at 7 PM in the Silverton Council Chambers at 421 S. Water St. The meeting is open to all.

By following the link at the end of this newsletter is the response the Board has submitted to the Planning Commission. The Board would like to thank also those that have sent their views on the annexation to the Board. Hopefully your voice has been incorporated into our response.

Proxies and Community Picnic

The community picnic will be held Saturday, July 13 at 6 PM. The picnic will be held in conjunction with the Annual Meeting of the Members. The Board would like to urge members to attend as it is a way to meet neighbors (and there are a lot of new members), communicate with the Board, and express your thoughts or concerns.

Everyone was mailed an invitation to the picnic so if you plan to attend please communicate your intentions to the Board via email or the dropbox at 645 Shelokum Drive. If you cannot attend, please consider filling out the proxy that was also mailed. It can be returned by mail or left in the above dropbox on Shelokum Drive. Normally reaching the threshold of a quorum would not be an issue but no seats on the Board are to be voted upon. A proxy form and a picnic request can be found below.

Annual Meeting of the Members

The agenda for the Annual Meeting of the Members can be found by following the link at the end of this email. If any member has anything, they would like to add to the agenda please email the Board and it will be added to the agenda. This is your meeting.